Dear All 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Call for Papers for Mobile World Congress 2017 has just opened and we would like to submit proposals highlighting oneM2M and its work within the IoT space. 
There are a number of topics that would be relevant to oneM2M, with the full list available here: 
The requirements for submitting a speaking proposal are a Submission Overview (max 200 words) and a Full Submission (max 1,000 words).
There is no cost associated.  In order for us to consolidate the input from anyone interested, we ask that you please provide the Marcom Committee with the information required for submission by COB, September 8 so that we have time to put forth the submissions before the September 16 entry deadline.
Sharon
